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Yolanda Quiceno

From: Chad Rocheford <chad.rocheford@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 9:18 AM
To: Yolanda Quiceno
Subject: Letter of intent

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear City of Bell Isle, 
 
I am wriƟng to formally express my interest in serving on the Bell Isle City Budget CommiƩee. As a resident of Bell Isle 
and a professional with extensive experience in financial decision-making, operaƟonal efficiency, and strategic planning, I 
am eager to contribute my skills to ensure our city’s budget is managed effecƟvely and responsibly. 
 
With a background in sales leadership, business operaƟons, and process improvement, I understand the importance of 
fiscal responsibility in maintaining and enhancing city services while balancing the needs of residents and businesses. My 
experience in evaluaƟng financials, streamlining costs, and making data-driven decisions would allow me to bring a 
pragmaƟc and results-oriented approach to the commiƩee. 
 
I am parƟcularly commiƩed to fostering transparency, accountability, and long-term sustainability in Bell Isle’s financial 
planning. My goal is to work collaboraƟvely with city officials, fellow commiƩee members, and residents to ensure our 
budget aligns with the community’s prioriƟes and supports conƟnued growth and prosperity. 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to discuss my qualificaƟons further and look forward to the possibility of contribuƟng 
to the city in this capacity. Thank you for your Ɵme and consideraƟon. 
 
**Warm Regards,** 
Chad Rocheford 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


